
How to Share Photos With Us 
 

We Need Photos! 

What Are They Used For? 

What if I Said "No" on the Media Consent Form? 

What If I Don't Have a Camera? May I Borrow One? 

How Can I Get Them To You? 

 

We Need Photos!​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
We need photos of school events, classroom events, children working in the classroom, field trips, and 
anything else having to do with the school. Photos from ALL classrooms and ALL school events are 
always welcome. 
 
The Student Photographers will be busy taking pictures but it takes a while for them to learn and they 
are only able to take pictures on site - not during field trips or Carnaval (for example). You, the parents 
and guardians, are able to take pictures during field trips as well as during class time. All of these 
pictures are welcome and needed. 

What Are They Used For? 
Many photos are used for the yearbook. Some are also used for Back to School Nights, end of year 
gifts for teachers and classrooms, magnet fairs, and the school website. Names of children are never 
included in or with photos (except, of course, in the yearbook). 

What if I Said "No" on the Media Consent Form? 
Photos of all children are included in the yearbook. Children who have a "No" on their Media Consent 
Form are not included in photos that we use for things other than the yearbook, such as the school 
website or district magnet school newsletter. 



What If I Don't Have a Camera? May I Borrow One? 
Yes! We have digital cameras available for checkout for school related events. Please remember that 
some of the loveliest photos are of children working in the classroom. Come to the Media Center to find 
out how you can borrow a camera. 

How Can I Get Them To You? 
There are many ways to give us photos: 

●​ Upload them to one of our DropBoxes: We have a folder for each grade level, classroom, as 
well as one for events and “other”. You will not be able to see what's inside the folder, but you 

will be able to upload your pictures:​
​
​
​
​

(Click here to go to our DropBox page)​
​
 

 
●​ CD, SD card, flash drive: You can give us a CD, flash drive, or an SD card and we will copy 

the photos and give them back to you. You can find us in the Media Center or leave an envelope 
with the CD, flash drive, or SD card in the front office and they will get it to us.  We will return 
them to your child.​
 

●​ Email: You can email them to Margaret at mbecker@smfcsd.net. You can also email Margaret a 
link to a website where you have posted photos (e.g. SmugMug, Shutterfly, flickr, Picasa, 
DropBox). Please know, however, that some of these services (e.g. Shutterfly) will not let you 
select multiple pictures for download - we have to do it one-by-one and for this reason we are 
not likely to use those pictures.​
 

●​ Come on in: You can also bring your camera in to Margaret in the Media Center and she will 
download the photos and give your camera back to you. You can give us prints and we will scan 
them and give them back to you. It is always best to email her first (mbecker@smfcsd.net) to set 
up an appropriate time for you to come in. 
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